
NOTICE OF AWARD 
PROVISION OF REPAIR WORKS AT THE LA BREA PITCH LAKE 

FACILITY 

 

Please be advised that the contract for the provision of repair services at 

the La Brea Pitch Lake Facility has been awarded to Lequar 

Construction Services Limited at the cumulative cost of thirty thousand, 

and sixty dollars ($30,060.00) Vat Inclusive on 1st February, 2024.  


